
Corinna Draschl

Dear members of the IAM,

My name is Corinna and I have been doing memory sports since 2001. My first international 
competition was in 2004 in Manchester. I joined quite some competitions until 2010. After 
that, I helped organize the Swedish Memory Open for a couple of years. Lately, I have been 
an active member of the memory league. Although I have not participated in any ‘real’ 
competitions in recent years, I am still an active practitioner of memory sports. 

I strongly support the idea of a democratic organization that unites the voices of memory 
athletes, arbiters, organizers and everybody else who is into memory sports to further spread
the knowledge. This is also why I decided to be a candidate for the board. I have always 
been enthusiastic about memory sports and its development and would be happy to help this
organization in achieving their goals. 


